
Finance ministry: Universal healthcare system covers stay-at-home, single mothers  

A finance ministry official has said the universal healthcare system, to be launched in July, will 
provide coverage for stay-at-home and single mothers. In addition, underprivileged individuals 
will receive free healthcare services. Healthcare providers that seek to join the scheme are 
required to acquire accreditation certificates. 


